
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
       June 1, 2010 

 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

and the Common Council 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

I would like to meet with the Public Works and Services Committee to 

discuss the reconstruction of Three Mile Road, from Erie Street to LaSalle 

Street, with funding to be placed within the 2011-16 City budget. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Ray DeHahn 

       Alderman of the 7th District 

RD:ds 

 

 


